
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Chapman and Cutler Welcomes Returning Partner Matthew C. Boba 
 
Matt Boba rejoins Chapman and Cutler after seven years serving as executive vice president and 
general counsel at a broker-dealer in Chicago.  
 
 
CHICAGO (August 15, 2011) – Matthew C. Boba has returned to Chapman and Cutler LLP as a partner 
in the Corporate and Securities practice group. 
 
Mr. Boba rejoins the Firm from Howe Barnes Hoefer & Arnett, where he spent the past seven years 
working on legal matters, regulatory inquiries, compliance procedures, and corporate secretarial functions 
as executive vice president and general counsel. He returned to Chapman and Cutler, where his practice 
began in 1987, to focus on corporate counseling, particularly broker-dealer compliance and FINRA rules 
and regulations. 
 
“It is great to be back at Chapman,” said Mr. Boba. “My experience at Howe Barnes ties right in to 
Chapman’s focus on finance, and it just feels like a natural fit to return to a group of such dedicated and 
talented attorneys.” 
 
Eric Fess, partner and practice group leader for the Corporate and Securities group, said, “The Firm's 
corporate finance and securities practice has been growing in both volume and scope, and this is a very 
exciting time for us. We are thrilled to have Matt back on board.” 
 
Mr. Boba earned his JD from the University of Illinois College of Law in 1987. He also received 
certification as a public accountant in 1984; holds series 7, 24, and 63 securities licenses; and is qualified 
as an investment banking representative. 
 
About Chapman and Cutler 
Chapman and Cutler LLP is a national law firm with a practice that is focused on financial services 
transactions and clients. Founded in 1913, the firm has more than 200 attorneys with offices in Chicago, New 
York, Salt Lake City, and San Francisco. For more information, please visit chapman.com. 


